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The Bank of Japan joins the Islamic Financial Services Board as an Observer Member 
 
 
The Bank of Japan has joined the Islamic Financial Services Board as an Observer Member. 
 
The Bank hopes that it can now follow more closely developments in Islamic finance, which 
has continued to grow in importance in global financial markets over recent years. 
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